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I wish to inform you that I strongly oppose the planned Aquind  Interconnector scheme
which aims to lay a huge electric cable from France to Lovedean. The ever-changing plans
now threaten protected wildlife species, green spaces, clean air, allotments and community
projects. 

There will be a huge amount of disruption to an already traffic-laden, polluted city.  This
affects all of us, if it goes ahead will affect the whole of Portsmouth. 

It is unnecessary and unwanted by every local person I know. 

Elizabeth Doyle




